
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Castlemilk High School Uniform 2017/2018 

I’m sure you will agree that it’s incredible that we are coming to the end of our first year with our new and 

improved uniform. It seems such a short while ago that we went through the consultation process to ask all 

pupils, parents and staff on what improvements they would like to see. To say the year has been a success 

would be a huge understatement. The overwhelming support for the changes have resulted in not only the 

Castlemilk community taking enormous pride in our pupils’ appearance, but schools from across Scotland have 

either been in contact, or have visited the school to see for themselves the excellent standard of uniform that 

Castlemilk High has achieved.  

While many pupils will be able to get another year’s wear from their blazer, to help parents and carers should 

you need to purchase ‘the next size up’, or a senior school blazer, we have arranged for the uniform supplier to 

come into school on Wednesday 21
st

 June to provide their professional individual sizing service for all S2 

through to S6 pupils. At this session the pupils will try a selection of blazers to ensure the best fit, be informed 

of the agreed size and will be supplied with a leaflet that gives you the details of how to go about ordering. 

Please remember that uniform items can easily be purchased online with a free ‘click & collect’ at the school 

office (www.logoxpres-schoolwear.co.uk). 

As a reminder, this is our agreed uniform: 

 Formal black leather school shoes or plain black ‘trainers’ with no coloured badges, logos, laces or 

soles (black socks/tights). 

 A formal white school shirt with collar (no blouses, polo shirts, T shirts). 

 Plain black school trousers or skirt of appropriate length (no jeans, leggings, jogging bottoms). 

 In colder weather, a plain black ‘V neck’ jumper with no coloured logos (no round necks, hoodies, 

cardigans). 

 Plain black blazer (£30) with school badge and red tie for all S1-S4 pupils. 

 Black blazer with bright blue braiding/school badge (£40) and blue tie for all S5/6 pupils.  

If your child has outgrown their blazer, the school would be very happy to recycle it so that another pupil 

may benefit from us having some spares on hand. A recycling container will be placed just inside the main 

entrance. 

Once again, if you have any questions or concerns regarding our uniform I will be more than happy to chat on 

the phone or meet with you personally. 

Thank you for reading and thank you in advance for your continued support with improving our school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lynn McPhillips  

Headteacher 



 

 

 


